Disclaimer & Acceptable Use Policy
Due to the nature of the Internet, we have no control over pages to which our site is linked. The Taneyhills Library assumes no responsibility for use of these links. As with all life activities, parents are reminded to be aware of and supervise their children’s use of internet websites. Users of the library’s public-access internet computers must comply with both the Acceptable Use Policy adopted by the Taneyhills Library and displayed by each computer and the Service Policies of VanderNet, through whom the library has internet connection. The Children’s Internet Protection Act requires internet filtering within Public libraries. However, filters often prevent use of legitimate and useful sites, allow through questionable sites and choose between prohibiting and allowing entire groups of sites which may be a mixture of the two.

